
Legal Notice 

Town of Sharon Personnel Board 

 

 

The Sharon Personnel Board hold a public hearing, pursuant to Section 17-1 of the Town’s 

Personnel Bylaws, to consider revisions to Section 7-3, Holidays, in particular Columbus Day, 

Juneteenth Independence Day and Washington’s Birthday on Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 

7:00pm, virtually by Zoom.   The public may access the meeting, either online or by phone.  

Meeting access information can be found here:  https://www.townofsharon.net/personnel-board  
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